
 
 

April 3, 2017 

 

Dear Mayor Schaffer and Council, 

I am writing you regarding the globally popular Meatless Monday initiative and the City of Vancouver’s 

recent proclamation declaring Monday, May 15th, 2017 as “Meatless Monday”. It is my hope that the 

City of Langley can join this effort and pass a similar proclamation, on either the same date or another 

that might be preferable. Such a proclamation would reflect solidarity with the City of Vancouver and 

the citizens, schools and organizations throughout Metro Vancouver who are actively participating in 

this humane, healthy and sustainable-eating initiative.  

Please see the attached Meatless Monday background information and the attached draft proclamation 

for your consideration. I welcome any questions you may have and look forward to hearing back from 

you regarding this request. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Emily Pickett 

Program Coordinator 

Vancouver Humane Society 

emily@vancouverhumanesociety.bc.ca  

604-266-9744 
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